
 

 
To : ____________________                     Date: _______________________ 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Re: DiaObesity – Diabetes & Obesity Summit – Nov 2017 Jerusalem 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to warmly invite you to participate in: 

The International DiaObesity - Diabetes & Obesity Summit 2017 (DiaObesity2017) - which will 
take place on November 22-24, 2017, in Jerusalem, Israel. 
The focus of our forthcoming DiaObesity2017 Summit will be the prevalent rapid increase in the 
relationship between two modern epidemics: Obesity and Type-2 Diabetes and their associated 
complications. 

The DiaObesity2017 Summit aims to enhance practical and theoretical knowledge while providing 
participants with the unique opportunity to network and exchange ideas with a wide range of 
professionals in the field of Diabetes & Obesity. 

Kindly note that this letter does not represent a commitment on the part of the Organizing 
Committee with regard to financial support or allocation in the scientific program. 

We hope that you will be able to accept our invitation, and join us on this important and significant 
event. 

Looking forward to seeing you in DiaObesity2017 - Jerusalem, Israel. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

        

 

 

 


